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Letter from the President  
  

Dear Parents and Friends of the Graduates, 

Welcome, and thank you for being our guests at this    
virtual graduation ceremony. Though the current      
pandemic has altered our plans, we remain steadfast in 
our desire to worship the Lord and honor our graduates 
through this event. 

The graduates appreciate your viewing and thank you for 
your prayers, support, and encouragement during their 
time at Ethnos360 Bible Institute. 

As a result of their faithful studies at EBI, these         
graduates possess an understanding of the foundational 
truths of the Bible.  Each one knows Christ more            
intimately and is equipped by the power of Christ to     
effectively minister for Him whether home or abroad.  

Your graduate has become like family to us and together 
with you, we have been privileged to play a part in     
preparing them to serve God. 

It is with confidence that we graduate these students,  
celebrating the changes that God has accomplished in 
each life.  Again, thank you for your support of them 
now and in the days to come. 

By His Grace, 

Ron Lindsey 
President 
Ethnos360 Bible Institute, Waukesha Campus 
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